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     Participants —   W e  need your help !      Would you  take a short survey ?     The  Health Profession Opportunity Grant s   study   (HPOG)  is  an   important  research  study .   Staff members  from Abt Associates are  conducting the  study .       Right now they   are  creat ing a survey  for the  study   and  want to make sure the   questions  are clear and easy to answer.  One way  they   check  this is to try out the questions on a few  study participants .       You can help by volunteering to take this  survey.    The survey will take   about 45  minutes.  You  do   n o t have   to participate in  this survey   but i f   you do   please know that you  can choose not to answer any question in the  survey .  After you complete  the survey, you  will receive  a gift card worth $ 25 .      

 

        To schedule your interview or to get  more information about th is part of th e  s tudy, please:   Call ___________________________   at _____________________________      

 

     

The HPOG study is funded by the Administration for Children and Families or ACF.      According to the Paperwork Reduction Act (PRA), an agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond   to, a collection of  information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. The OMB control number for this collection is [0970 - 0462] and  OMB  approval expires on   xx/xx/xxxx.   If you have comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including  suggestions for reducing this burden, please send them to Gretchen Locke, 55 Wheeler St Cambridge, MA 02138; Attn: OMB - PRA (0970 - 0462).   

 


